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4 June 2013  

BRR webcast 
“Tungsten Mining announce Maiden JORC for Kilba” 

 
 
TUNGSTEN MINING NL (ASX: TGN) has released a webcast with the following details: 
 
Tungsten Mining announce Maiden JORC for Kilba 
 
Speaker: Paul Berndt, Managing Director 
Live date: Mon, 3 Jun 2013 10:35am AEST 
 
Access this webcast at www.brrmedia.com/event/112259 
Access other TGN webcasts at www.brrmedia.com/asx/TGN 
The webcast can also be accessed via the Company’s website. 
 
 
 
For further information contact 
 
Paul Berndt  Managing Director Tel: +61 8 9477 3031  info@tungstenmining.com 
Colin Hay  PPR Public Relations Tel: +61 8 9388 0944  colin.hay@ppr.com.au  
 
Further information about the company's activities may be found at www.tungstenmining.com . 

 
 
About Tungsten Mining: Tungsten Mining NL was admitted to ASX on 13 December, 2012.  The Company is 
focused on development and exploitation of tungsten deposits. The management and Board of the company 
have previous experience in tungsten mine development and operations in Spain, through Daytal Resources S.L, 
the operator of the Los Santos tungsten mine.  
 
This document has been prepared by Tungsten Mining NL for the purpose of providing an activity update to 
interested analysts/investors and shareholders. Any statements, opinions, projections, forecasts or other 
material contained in this document do not constitute any commitments, representations or warranties by 
Tungsten Mining NL or its directors, agents and employees.  Except as required by law, and only to the extent 
so required, directors, agents and employees of Tungsten Mining NL shall in no way be liable to any person or 
body for any loss, claim, demand, damages, costs or expenses of whatsoever nature arising in any way out of, 
or in connection with, the information contained in this document. This document includes certain statements, 
opinions, projections, forecasts and other material, which reflect various assumptions.  The assumptions may or 
may not prove to be correct. Tungsten Mining NL recommends that potential investors consult their 
professional advisor/s as an investment in the company is considered to be speculative in nature. 
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